
From notes taken on a call with Alice Macleod former SN at NP regarding the NSQQIG and EIA with myself (P. Smith Senior Nurse, NP)

Report published by NSS•
Approval from SEND  (representation from across all HBs)•
Ownership as described in report - Chair of group•
Companies where asked to place their products between L1 & L2•
VB placed theirs on L2 but nurses placed VB on L1•
Recommendation to remove L1 from prescription•
NSQIG followed VB Healthcare and EB Medicine on their deliberations•
NSQIG committed to Realistic Medicine•
Lack of evidence of garments in L1•
NSQIG worked closely throughout with industry - BHTA•
Decisions where by group consensus•

NSQIG informed Stoma Fora of their work - this is in the report(s).•
NSQIG were invited to 2 Stoma For a (Lothian & Ayrshire by memory)•
Neither Stoma Fora or industry on NSQIG•

EIA - No full EIA completed as not required. Aims based on evidence of efficacy in determining one garment from another•
No impact was envisaged on any protected groups.•
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